
Wishes Fratellini Cirque d'Hiver 1930

780 EUR

Period : 20th century

Condition : Très bon état

Material : Paper

Dealer

L'orangerie
Jouets et Jeux Anciens

Tel : 01 39 50 28 74

Mobile : 06 11 86 03 69

33, Rue de l'Orangerie

Versailles 78000

Description

FRATELLINI GREETINGS Superb advertising

poster from the CIRQUE D'HIVER and the

FRATELLINIs serving as a Christmas and

end-of-year greeting card. Gaston DEPREZ

having directed the Cirque d'Hiver from 1923 to

1934 and the 3 Fratellini brothers having arrived

in 1924, this document was therefore printed

between 1924 and 1933. 38 x 55 cm Small

superficial tears and without gaps on the edges.

VERY RARE

https://www.proantic.com/en/767822-wishes-fratellini-cirque-d039hiver-1930.html


